
EDUCATION & CHILDREN SCRUTINY 
COMMITTEE

27th September 2018 

EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION 
OF SCRUTINY REPORT

ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION DATE

£0.5m funding 
for School 
Development 
Fund

Susannah 
Nolan

It was previously discussed that 
tabling the report early in 2019 
would allow for consideration of how 
the fund has progressed and been 
utilised by the schools.
The fund document is currently in 
the final stages of approval and 
therefore has not yet commenced.

Early 2019.


